
         

   
 
 

 

 
Samoa’s and Tonga Trade 

 

 

03rd April 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

 

 The current global Covid-19 situation is also affecting our Pacific 

Island communities. With cargo volumes impacted, it is important that we 
review our business continuity program to adapt to the changing 

circumstances to enable us to offer viable and regular shipping services to 

and from the Pacific ports. 

 

 
Southern Lily will be replaced by sister ship Southern Trader on the New 

Zealand to Samoa’s and Tonga trade maintaining the capacity and 

frequency of this service. 

 
 

VESSEL VOY AKL TBU APW PPG 

Southern Lily 471 03-05 APR 10-10 APR 12-13 APR 13-14 APR 

Southern Trader 472 23-24 APR 28-29 APR 01-02 MAY 01-02 MAY 

Southern Trader 473 08-09 MAY 18-19 MAY 14-15 MAY 14-15 MAY 

Southern Trader 474 23-24 MAY 28-29 MAY 31-01 JUN 31-01 JUN 

 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line  


